
Members of the Board of Game 

I request that you re consider the decision on Proposal 

73. My primary concern behind this proposal is based 

on my understanding there are no conservation 

concerns from biologist supporting the reduced bag 

limit. 

Normally I fully support managing non resident bag 

limits to ensure hunting opportunities for residents are 

secured for future generations, however with out 

scientific proof or reasoning, this proposal does not 

seem like a sound decision derived from facts. 

Many resident hunters have friends and family visit 

Alaska annually to enjoy hunting trips to Kodiak, with 

this reduction it will not only discourage visitors it will 

also have an economic impact on residents and 

business on Kodiak. 

I respectfully encourage you to please take a closer 

look at this proposal and decline the decision to 

reduce the non resident bag limit. 

Thank you 

Scott Breitsprecher 
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